ANNEXE 5

Application for Russets, Petw'orth Road, Chiddingfold.
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Dear Sir/Madam

RE: Objection to License Application for Russets, Petworth Road, Chiddingfold.

Our home is approximately, rom the premises Russets and as such will be directly affected by the
activities proposed by in the ents of this property.

We are currently in a _quiet, residential location that provides a safe environment for our family including -
- young childre

Our main concern is that the noise of:- guests arriving and leaving the premises at unsociable hours; the
actual functions themselves and the associated activities inside & outside the premises, will cause Public
nuisance. Qur secondary concern is the increase in traffic from dehvery lorties and guests arriving and
leaving functions on an already busy and hazardous road :

- Please could you acknowledge receipt of this correspondence and many thanks for your kind attention to our.
concerns. A

-

Regards
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Licensing Team 7 29th June 2011
Waverley Borough Council O :

~ The Burys O

Godalming

Surrey OGU7 IR - | ,_ @ %
Dear Sir,

Re: License Application for Russets, Petworth Rbad,'Chiddin'gfold, Surrey

We are writing to object to the license applibation' for at the above property under the
licensing objective of prevention of public nuisance.

We live w1th1n- of this ploperty and are part of a small quiet, rural residential area
and it is our concern that if this license were granted we would be disturbed by any noise
from music ‘breakout’, deliveries, cléaring up, people being outdoors at the property, guests
arriving and departing especially at unsocial hours and any other noise assomated with this
type of venue such as firework displays etc '

All the residents close to this property have young children, work or as in myrc':ase have a
long term illness and so would find any noise a disturbance, especially late at night when we
are trying to sleep' ‘ ‘ o

Also if this license were granted we are concemed that there Would be an increase in traffic
on what is already a busy and hazardous road. —

Over the past few months there have already been some functions held at Russets where we
could hear the music being played and one night we were disturbed at around midnight by a
noisy firework display and then the guests cheeting and clapping afterwards. Not only did
we find very intrusive but rather alarming at this time of night. Also this must have been
distr: essmg to the horses and other livestock that ate in the fields next to us.

Although-we strongly Ob_] ect to this license apphcatlon we would ask that 1f it is granted that
you consider stipulating carlier finishing times of either 11.30pm or 12 midnight and then
IOpm on Sunday evemngs rather than proposed tlmes -

We trust that our concerns and comments will be given full and careful COIlSldGlEIIlOIl when .

you are demdmg on this apphcatlon -

We would be  grateful 1f you could, keep us: informed of the outcome of this license
application.

Yours faithfully




